
I am a homeowner in the Riverwood Community of Argay. I want to see all the R-3 
zoned land in the neighborhood reclassified to R-5 and the Mixed Employment areas 
(Change Numbers 287, 288, 289, and 290) reclassified to R-5. 
 
Wesley E. Gradin 
12604 NE Prescott Dr. 
Portland, Or  97230 
 
deloresgradin@comcast.net 


